
 

 

March	8,	2016	

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	

Marguerita	Cheng	has	served	as	a	speaker	for	AARP’s	Financial	Freedom	program	for	the	past	

two	years.		In	this	role,	she	served	as	our	spokesperson	for	AARP’s	Adobo	Nation	project,	

which	reaches	2.8M	Filipino	Americans,	speaking	on	jobs	and	work,	social	security,	retirement	

preparation,	and	investing;	served	as	the	keynote	speaker	for	AARP	District	of	Columbia’s	

Financial	Planning	Days;	and,	served	as	the	lead	presenter	for	AARP’s	Finances	for	the	50+	

Woman	webinar.			

Marguerita	proudly	served	as	a	personal	finance	expert	for	AARP’s	2015	Virtual	Career	Fair	

where	she	responded	to	questions	about	managing	your	money	during	a	career	transition	or	

layoff.		And,	she	participated	in	AARP’s	first	Virtual	Caregiving	Fair.			

AARP	appreciates	and	values	the	expertise	and	professionalism	Marguerita	provides	at	our	

member	events.		She	graciously	responds	to	questions	in	an	understandable	and	engaging	

way,	and	provides	follow-up	to	staff.			

Marguerita	always	has	a	spirit	of	gratitude.		She	represents	the	organization	as	an	industry	

expert	and	a	financial	educator	with	poise	and	grace.			

We	look	forward	to	a	continuing	partnership	with	Ms.	Cheng	as	AARP	continues	to	build	and	

grow	its	financial	education	work.		We	unreservedly	recommend	Marguertia	as	a	speaker	on	

personal	finance.	

Sincerely,	

Felicia Brown 

Felicia	Brown	

AARP	

Programs,	Financial	Resilience	

	

 

 


